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Minimum feed-in tariff review 2022-23 

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

Date submitted: 10 January 2022 

Submission written by: Brian and Jill Golland  

From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

Please find attached documents. 

 

Distribution and transmission losses 

Please find attached documents. 

 

Other fees and charges 

Please find attached documents. 

 

The social cost of carbon 

Please find attached documents. 

 

Human health costs 

Please find attached documents. 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

Please find attached two documents. 

We have attached two documents in relation to this consultation. 

The first document is from Oct 2020 when we placed a number of questions and comments along 

with relevant information to support our submission, but we did not hear anything back nor was 

there any evidence that this doc may have been taken into account, although we recognised that 

along with this doc, that time is of the essence and no evidence can sway changes before the 

mandate is taken. 

The second doc is concentrating on the FIT at this time, as requested, and takes our personal 

experiences as a small solar generator specifics, toward the bigger picture and the greater public 

interest. 

http://www.engage.vic.gov.au/
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Additional documents uploaded: 
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